Consultation on the New Strategic Plan (2016 – 2020)

“This new Strategic Plan was developed through a number of visioning sessions with Councillors and senior officers; it sets out what we will strive to achieve, together with our partners, local businesses, communities and residents, over the next four years. We continue to have limited resources, but we will invest those we do have wisely, and in doing so will make the District of Torridge the best it can be for our residents, businesses and visitors.
 
What I’d like to know is whether you think we've got it right. Whether you live in Torridge, work in Torridge, or are just visiting Torridge, our Council exists to service your needs, so your views are important to me. I would ask you all to make the time to complete this very short survey and really become part of our onward journey. 
 
This consultation runs until the 31st May 2016 and is taking place before the Strategic Plan is finalised so that you can have your say on the Council’s priorities through to 2020 and tell us what matters most to you.” 
 
Councillor Jane Whittaker, Leader of Torridge District Council
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Please provide your comments on Strategic Goal 1 - 
Developing a Prosperous & Sustainable Economy
:
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Please provide your comments on Strategic Goal 2 - 
Stronger, Safer, Healthier Communities
:
)














 (
Please provide your comments on Strategic Goal 3 - 
Protecting and 
Enhancing
 our Quality Environment
:
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Please provide your comments on Strategic Goal 4 - 
An Effective and Customer Focused Council
:
)
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Other Comments
:
)














 (
Please return completed forms to:
Communications@torridge.gov.uk
 
Communications Team, Riverbank House, Bideford, Devon.EX39 2QG 
)
